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Regarding: U-180525 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments on

Proposed Rules and Notice of Adoption Hearing

To David W. Danner, Ann Rendahl, Jay Balasbas, Mark L. Johnson:

This correspondence is also giving Lawful Notice and Demand to the State of
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission and any and all
Government, Municipalities, Cities, and Townships Public Officials: This is
notice of law as applicable to your corporate and personal financial liability in
the event of any violations upon the rights, privileges health and immunities
of "We the People” of this state, which the Washington State Jural Assembly
represents.

The response by UTC staff to our call for evidence of safety and efficacy is
completely inadequate and does not address any of the issues we have
clearly and painstakingly pointed out in past communications.

In one recent communication to Jerry Day, Dan Danner, specifically stated
that “he hasn’t seen any evidence of harm.”

Evidence from the scientific studies from around the world show that every
single living being on earth are affected by these frequencies
including people of all ages as well as our pets, livestock, birds,
bugs, plants, trees, etc.

On February 7, 2019, Senator Blumenthal blasted the Federal
Communications Commission (FCC) and the Food and Drug Administration
(FDA)—government agencies jointly-responsible for ensuring that cellphone
technologies are safe to use—for failing to conduct any research into
the safety of 5G technology, and instead, engaging in bureaucratic
finger-pointing and deferring to industry.



The U.S. Government has known of these risks since at least
1971, when the Naval Medical Research and Development Command
published a bibliography containing 3,700 references reporting 100
biological and

clinical effects attributed to microwave and radio-frequency radiation.

Recent findings, such as the $30 million 2018 U.S. National Toxicology
Program (NTP) Study, have corroborated the findings of all well-
designed heart and brain cancer studies of people with 10 or more
years’ exposure to cellular radiation from cell towers and cell phones.
They all agree: RF radiation causes cancer.

The Mission of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
clearly states:

“Our Mission is to protect the people of Washington by ensuring that
investor-owned utility and transportation services are safe, available,
reliable and fairly priced.”

Yet the UTC Commissioners, Executive Director/Secretary and Staff have
provided zero evidence of the safety of any of the functioning 4G or 5G
equipment and networks. This is unlawful and irresponsible behavior and
action, and makes you directly complicit in crimes against humanity, a
Capital Offense.

This is our final notice to cease and desist the Advanced Metering
Infrastructure Rollout using wireless technologies until the safety and
efficacy can be determined.

If you continue to ignore the Cease and Desist, action will be taken against
all entities, both public and private

Notice to Agents is Notice to Principals, Notice to Principals is Notice
to Agents.

All Absolute Natural Rights Explicitly Reserved.
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